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Date: 27/09/2022 

 

Year 13 UCAS Dropdown Day 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to confirm arrangements for the Year 13 UCAS Dropdown Day on Friday 30 September. 
 
Year 13 students will be spending the day in school taking part in a UCAS Dropdown Day to help them 

prepare for the future aspirations. Students will need to arrive on site at the usual time of 8:30am. 

Students must wear Sixth Form business wear uniform, bring a notebook and pen, and an electronic copy 

of their Personal Statement. 
 
We have a brilliant dropdown day planned to ensure students are fully prepared and making the best 

choices for them when it comes to picking which 5 universities they would like to apply to and deciding 

which courses are best for them. We will also be providing further support on students’ personal 

statements to ensure they are an accurate and thorough reflection of each student’s skills, experience and 

aspirations within their chosen subject areas. In previous years, our students have had excellent personal 

statements and references which along with their academic achievements have led to them receiving 

amazing offers from universities and studying at some of the most prestigious universities un the UK. 
 
For students who want to go into employment or apprenticeships we also advise they complete a UCAS 

application to have as many options as possible available to them on results day in August 2023. The day is 

also designed to ensure they have brilliant personal statements for their job applications and 

apprenticeship applications as these are an integral part of the process. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing the creativity, ambition and potential of our students come to life 

through our UCAS Dropdown Day. 
 
Kind regards, 
Amrita Bains 
Assistant Principal: Head of Sixth Form 
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